WASILLA CITY COUNCIL ACTION MEMORANDUM CM No. 98-35
SUBJECT: Award of Contract for Skate Park Construction
PREPARED BY: Recreation Services DATE: June 17, 1998

FOR AGENDA OF: June 22, 1998
SUMMARY:

The City of Wasilla received three (3) responsive bids for the Wasilla Skate Park
construction project. We request your approval to award a contract to Wolverine
Supply, Inc., 5101 E. Parks Highway, Wasilla, Alaska, 99654, for the total bid of
$167,570 including Add Alternate #1-Nurlon cement additive and Add Alternate #3-
Edge Reinforcement. The Landscape Architect and Professional Engineer of the
project both recommend these alternates.

FISCAL IMPACT: _ No _X Yes, amount requested: $167,570 Fund: 02-486-7084

RECOMMENDED ACTION: To award contract for the construction of Wasilla Skate

Park to Wolverine Supply, Inc. in the amount of $167,570.

@mb
Reviéwéd by: SARAH PALIN, Mayor

Attachments: Bid Documentation Sheet
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